
 
20​th​ September 2019  

 
 
 
Dear parents / guardians, 
 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon - Friday 27th September 2:00pm 
 
Next Friday, there will be a Macmillan coffee afternoon in the school hall from 
2:00pm, and we'd love as many of the school community to come and join us as 
possible. 
 
To support the event, there will be a ​non-uniform day for the children on 
Thursday 26th September in return for cakes ​being brought into school that can 
then be sold during the event on Friday. We kindly request that children hand cake 
donations to their class teacher on the Thursday. 
 
Many thanks to the parents / guardians who are organising the event and if you 
would to get involved, please let me know. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr S Jevons 
Head of School  
 

 


